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House Passed State Budget Heads to New Hampshire Senate 

Today HB1 and HB2 passed in the New Hampshire House. These bills now head to
the Senate. The Senate Finance Committee has scheduled a series of budget
presentations beginning Monday, April 10 at 1:00 p.m.

Concord, NH - Following the passage of HB1 and HB2 in the New Hampshire
House, Senate President Jeb Bradley released the following statement:

"We are looking forward to building on the good work done by the Governor and House
on our state budget," stated Senator Bradley.



 "Our priority is to pass a budget that protects taxpayers, prioritizes the funding of state
needs, and continues to strengthen our state economy."
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